
GET Committee 

From: 	 Lewis Moka <mokamoka420@hotmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, February 11, 2019 5:08 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Aloha my name is Moka and I would like to say that I have known Gerri Lewis for almost 20yrs! She is such a nice 

person and cares for others and community. She is dedicated to what she believes in and always thinking of others 

to help! I think she would be very great on the board of ethics! 

Sent from my iPhone 


